


the Academy before any new building takes place. There appears to be no mention of 
the 500 new houses at Westfield which will also be in the Linlithgow Academy 
catchment area. Also, within the Local Development Plan, there would appear to be 
some errors in the catchment areas stated and that there does not appear to be any 
development of primary school education. 
 
I have listed the references with comments below: 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
John Wigham 
 
Education: 
 
Ref. No No of Houses Catchment Area Comment 
H-LL1 41 Low Port  
H-LL2 12 Low Port  
H-LL3 50 Low Port Springfield should be the 

local school. 
H-LL4 45 Low Port  
H-LL7 8 Linlithgow Bridge Primary Linlithgow Bridge Primary 

is the most distance school 
from this location. Low Port 
is the local school 

H-LL10 120 Linlithgow Bridge Primary Linlithgow Bridge Primary 
is the most distance school 
from this location. Low Port 
is the local school 

H-LL11 200 Linlithgow Bridge Primary Linlithgow Bridge Primary 
is the most distance school 
from this location. 
Springfield and or Low Port 
is the local school. 

H-LL12 60 Linlithgow Bridge Primary Linlithgow Bridge Primary 
is the most distance school 
from this location. 
Linlithgow Primary is the 
local school. 

 
 
 




